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Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,  

 God has been so good! This month has been filled with challenges, but He is 

still faithful. I spent an extra week at home as a result of catching Covid, so 

teaching started late for my last semester at Pensacola Christian Academy.  

I quickly got back into my normal schedule again and God has started to open up 

doors to present in the near future. I have been in touch with a pastor from 

Seminole, Alabama who is eager to have me at their church again. I was invited by 

a student and her family this past fall, which gave me the opportunity to talk about 

Honduras. The church family there is friendly and felt like home.  

During lunch breaks, I have been calling other pastors in the Pensacola area and 

have received calls back by a couple of them. One pastor located in Gulf Breeze, Fl 

put me into the church calendar for April 7th 2024, please pray for that meeting to 

go well. Heritage Baptist Church in Pensacola is pastored by a teacher here at 

PCC, we are currently working out details.  

I have sent an introduction letter to a few other churches as well, including 

Crosspointe Baptist Church of Indiana who I met my last week in Honduras. 

Please be in prayer that the correct churches will respond and that God will 

continue to open more doors. I have also started to attend Spanish Sunday school at 

Campus church and a life share group that speaks Spanish to help me in the future. 

Please pray that I will not be timid to practice the language and that I will learn 

new words in the process.  

Heartland has helped me in each step as I prepare for Honduras by having regular 

meetings with me.  

I appreciate your time and prayers.  

-Tiffany Bacon  


